
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

This afternoon our Year 6 class went out to Penair for our first sporting competition in over a year! The event 
was Quadkids Athletics were all athletes took part in a standing long jump, sprint, javelin throw and 600m jog.  
All pupils were a real credit to Devoran School, showing our Devoran way throughout the afternoon. Three of our 
pupils were recognised and awarded for their outstanding resilience and sportsmanship with lovely shiny 
medals, as were our top three boys and girls in the athletics competition.  
 
As we all look forward to the next stage of the COVID-19 Roadmap out of lockdown, we are also starting to plan 
enrichment activities for our children. We will be in touch with more information soon. In the meantime, please 
take time to check the roadmap out of lockdown here. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes  
Miss Lock 
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Food Hub Support 
To request food hub support, please use this online form. We will place orders for the next food deliver on 
Monday morning and will distribute it on Friday. Please bring your named shopper bag (or two) to the 
office on Monday morning for us to use.  
This is open to all our families and all information will be kept in strictest confidence.   
 

  

Staff news 
We are delighted to share the happy news with you that Mrs Churcher is pregnant with her first  
child. We will be in touch in a few weeks time with plans for staffing in September. On behalf of 
the Devoran community, congratulations to Mr and Mrs Churcher!     

  

Slow down! 
Please can you help to keep our community safe by slowing down on your journey up to 
school and drive down from the roundabout. It is a 20mph zone but even that feels too 
fast at drop off and collection times when there are so many children walking, scooting, 
cycling and running on their way to school. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 
 

  
Step into Spring – Mental Health Awareness Week 
It's Mental Health Awareness Week, StartNow wants to celebrate YOU. Stop and Take Notice of how far you 
have come this last year, give yourselves a pat on the back, we made it through together! This page is for 
you where we will put helpful resources to support your Mental Health this week: 
https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk/index.php?page=mental-health-awareness-week-21 
There is a lovely family activity pack that looks like lots of fun too: 
https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk/documents/Step%20into%20Spring%20v3.pdf 
 
 
 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary#step-3---not-before-17-may
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf29TiLZvfD_JX7tE19cIdrorQgx0CzDTTn0nP6QR501lM1ZQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk/index.php?page=mental-health-awareness-week-21
https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk/documents/Step%20into%20Spring%20v3.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


